September 29, 2023

Dear Link Families:

The weeks seem to be flying by! We continue to solidify our classroom routines and procedures and the school days are settling into a nice rhythm. After all the rain we've recently had, I hope the weather will soon cooperate and provide for some beautiful fall days ahead.

Through the generosity of the PTA, we began this week with an assembly by Prismatic Magic Light Show which centered on kindness. The PTA provides many programs for us and we try to be sure the content is not only enjoyable, but also connects to our academic and social/emotional work. On Thursday morning we also had a belated celebration of International Peace Day. This particular school-wide meeting centered on the idea of "what peace means to me." By providing focus on this topic, along with discussions on empathy and kindness, we are working to build peace starting right here in our school community.

At the end of last week the rain held off and we had the Link PTA's Welcome Back BBQ ,which pulled our community together - the food, fellowship, and attendance was superb! Remember the Fall online fundraiser continues with Miss Chocolate - the end date is October 6.

Our Meet the Teacher Nights were well-attended and we appreciate your interest in your child's education. Never hesitate to contact your child's teacher or me should you have any questions or concerns. Next week is a full week of school. Please remember that we begin our day at 8:00 am - and learning starts right away! Thank you for working to set up those routines in your homes which provide stability for your child, get them to school on time, and which support his/her learning and academic success.

Enjoy the weekend!

Sincerely, Mary Bish, Principal